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Dear Families,

Thank you for your support as we navigate the ever-changing pandemic. All staff and Residents have been vaccinated and we are so pleased to be able to return to short, masked, indoor visits so that you can see your loved one face-to-face.

Whitman County is currently in Phase 2 of the State’s restart plan. As such, only compassionate care “intended to permit limited indoor visitation and necessary support to residents facing serious health or emotional crises. These visits are only permitted in ‘end-of-life’ or ‘psychosocial need’ circumstances.” We are focused on meeting the psychosocial needs of our Residents and welcome visits at this time.
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Visits for compassionate care may be undertaken by what the state calls an “essential support person” which can be a family member or caretaker. A visit can involve more than one essential support person but a distance of six feet must be able to be maintained between visitors at all times.

There are no time limits for visits on State documents, but following CDC suggestions about limiting potential exposure, visits of fifteen minutes or less will be our guideline. According to State documents, hugging your loved one is alright so long as masks are left on during the entire visit and the visit is less than fifteen minutes long.

Given that all client rooms are individual rooms, and all have the ability to leave the window/door open slightly while at the same time maintaining the bedroom door to the hallway closed, air circulation can be directed outdoors rather than remaining inside the room or exiting into the rest of the facility.

If essential support persons have been fully vaccinated, a masked longer visit may take place. Under those circumstances, the above requirements for air-circulation would still apply.

For all compassionate care visits, prior notification to the facility is required, unless previous arrangements have already been made on a standing basis. To arrange a visit, please call us at the number provided below.

Feel free to contact us with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,


Rob M. Ndambuki, Owner
218 NW SUNRISE DR. PULLMAN, WA 99163 | (509) 432-8000 | ROBVILLELLC@GMAIL.COM | WWW.ROBVILLELLC.COM
				         (509) 715-1040 FAX
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What is allowed for Long-Term Care Facilities Visitation

‘The phases of this plan are different from the governor's new Healthy Washington plan. Local health departments will help
long-term care facilities to determine phase status. We recommend that you call your facility of interest to leam their phase status.
Untilthe public health threat has ended, failtes and agencies must practice socialdistancing, universal masking, and visitor screening.
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* Outdoor visiation should be limited to 2 visitors per resident during each vist
**Indoor visits are only permitted in LTC Phase 1 and 2 for “compassionate care” crcumstances and visis by an’essential support person”
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